From: Bodicote PC 
Sent: 16 December 2016 14:15
To: Planning
Cc: ben.field@banbury.gov.uk
Subject: Application no 16/02272/F

F.a.o. George Smith

 

Dear George

Further to our telephone conversation this morning, here is the e-mail I promised to send as soon as my internet was working again:-

 

Retrospective Application from Euro Garages:-

Whilst we understand this site is just outside our Parish boundary, it is an important landmark right on the edge of our Parish.

We have had a look at the application and plans and have the following comments:-

 

        The plan is inaccurate, as it does not show another building which already exists on the site of the bin location.  The Greggs shop replaces the car wash and there is a cash machine next to the new entrance.
We are concerned about the appearance of the external fittings (pipework, etc.) which are rather ugly and again not shown on the drawings.
We are concerned that this may generate additional car parking.  We already have problems on the adjoining piece of land (in Bodicote), with complaints from neighbours.
We would be grateful if the Council’s Officer would visit the site to see for himself.
 

Yours sincerely

Val Russell

Clerk to Bodicote Parish Council

